From the SECRETARY-GENERAL'S Schedule

June 2002

3 June

APO Secretary-General Takashi Tajima attended a consultative meeting of the APO Secretariat with executives from 16 major Japanese corporations to solicit their views on how Japanese companies could share their extensive environmental protection experiences with APO member countries, the type of response that they expect from these countries, and suggestions for future APO Green Productivity activities. The Secretary-General also presented the opening address at the Tokyo meeting.



Mr. Takashi Tajima (second from left) addressing the meeting. On his right is Mr. Yuji Yamada, Special Adviser to the Secretary-General. Mr. Augustine Koh, Director, APO Environment Department, is on his left.

18-20 June

Attended the 44th Session of the APO Governing Body in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.

24-25 June

Attended a forum on clean development mechanisms and the Kyoto Protocol organized by the United Nations Industrial Development Organization and the Mitsubishi Research Institute held at the United Nations University in Tokyo.